
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

CERTIFIED MAIL 

 
September 3, 2015 
 
Jillian H. Barker, Assistant City Solicitor 
City of Providence 
444 Westminster Street, Suite 220 
Providence, Rhode Island 02903 
 
 
 
RE: RELEASE OF NOTICE OF VIOLATION    
 File No.:   SR-13-01  
 
Dear Ms. Barker: 
 
  
The Department of Environmental Management (DEM) acknowledges receipt of a check in 
the amount of Twelve Thousand Dollars ($12,000).  This payment satisfies the 
administrative penalty of Twenty-five Thousand Dollars ($25,000) that was assessed in the 
Notice of Violation dated January 14, 2014 (NOV).  As such, all the issues in the NOV 
have been resolved.  DEM hereby releases the NOV and considers the matter closed.   
 
         
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 401.222.1360 ext. 7407, or Susan Forcier 
at 401. 222-6607.   
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tracey D’Amadio Tyrrell 
Supervising Environmental Scientist 
Office of Compliance and Inspection 
 
 
 
xc: Bonnie Stewart, Admistrative Clerk, DEM AAD 
 Susan Forcier, Esquire, DEM Legal Counsel 
 Leo Hellested, Chief, DEM Office of Waste Management 
 Kelly Owens, OWM 


